

PSA Newsletter-September 2021

Autumn Fun Night – no adults allowed ©



On Friday 5th November 3.00pm-4.15pm we are holding our Autumn Fun Night. This is open to all the children from Reception to Year 6. Tickets are £4.00 per child and must be bought in advance from the school office. Tickets prices include a drink and a small snack (e.g. crisps, biscuit, popcorn). This event is held in school, at the end of the school day and hosted by the school staff. Parents to collect at

4.15pm. This will also be a **non-uniform day** so the children can wear their own clothes, **subject to a donation of** £1 **if they are not attending the fun night**. However please ensure that they still wear sensible shoes. <u>Tickets are available from the School Office</u> <u>until Friday 22nd October</u>. If there is not enough interest in this event it will unfortunately have to be cancelled.

EasyFundraising

Beaumont Primary PSA is registered with easyfundraising, so you can raise FREE donations for us when you do your everyday online shopping. All you have to do is find the retailer you want to shop with on the easyfundraising website or App, shop as usual and the retailer will donate to us when you make a purchase – at no extra cost to you! This means you can support the school when you do your grocery shopping, book holidays or days out, order takeaways, buy things for the kids, or even when you renew your insurance and energy policies.

Over 3,300 retailers on board, including:



It's easy and completely FREE. Just visit our easyfundraising page at <a href="https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/beaumontprimaryschoolpsa/?utm_cam-paign=raise-more&utm_content=en-n3 and click "Support us for free".

<u>Tea Towel</u>

This term our children will be creating a self-portrait tea towel (see example across). This will a great gift and keepsafe for years to come. Further details to follow as to final costs and when they will be available to buy.



Christmas Fair/Raffle

We are hoping to hold our annual Christmas Fair on Thursday 2^{nd} December. Please put this date in your diary and further details will follow after the next PSA meeting. In the meantime if you know of anyone who would like to have a stall please ask them to email on office@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk. The charge would be £10 per stall. We are also hoping to have a Raffle at the Fair and if anyone would like to donate any raffle prizes or know of any local businesses who would be interested please either call the school office on 01204 652149 or email on the address above.

PSA Group

The PSA members have a What's App group available to keep you informed of upcoming meetings, events etc. (Please note that this is not hosted by the school and we do not have access to the group- this is parental access only). If you would like to be included in this group please email parents@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk and confirm your name and mobile number and we will pass this onto the PSA.

Next Meeting

Our next meeting in on **Tuesday 19th October 2021 9.00am in school**. Please come along to the main entrance once you have dropped your children in class and there will be coffee/tea and biscuits for you to enjoy. It would be lovely to see as many parent/carers back in school to help us arrange our Christmas Fair and other events throughout the school year.

